

Griswold Public Schools

211 Slater Avenue Griswold, Connecticut 06351

Tel: (860) 376-7600 Fax: (860) 376-7607

Sean P. McKenna, Superintendent Deborah Martin, Director, Fiscal & Personnel Services Glenn LaBossiere, Director, Teaching, Learning & Innovation Christopher C. Champlin, Director, Student Services

August 21st, 2023

RE: School Meal Prices for 2023-2024

Dear Griswold Public Schools:

In collaboration with one another, the Governor's Office, the Connecticut legislative leadership, and the Connecticut Department of Education have joined together to support households by allowing:

- 1. Breakfast meals at no cost to all students in schools participating in the School Breakfast Program (SBP); Griswold Public Schools participates in this program.
- 2. Lunch meals at no cost for Free/Reduced-price meals, participating in the National School Lunch Program.

For the 2023-24 school year, free and redacted-price meal eligibility will be determined for each individual student. Full paid students will return to regular-priced lunches.

If you would like to apply for USDA Free/Reduced Benefit Meals, please go to the district website and download an application--click here.. Applications are also available in the main office of each school. If you have already received a letter for Free/Reduced benefits from the district this school year, no new application is required.

Should you have additional questions, feel free to contact Tom O'Connor, GPS Director of Food Services, at 860-365-7685. I hope you find this information helpful.

Sincerely yours,

Sean P. McKenna,

Superintendent of Schools

Sem P. Makema